
THE SIMILARITIES AND DIFFERENCES BETWEEN BIFF

Biff and Happy are both "lost," according to Arthur Miller. They are living at a time when white males have all the
advantages and the country is prosperous after.

The roots of the tragedy are related to ancient Greece. Finally, he decided to head out west, and work on
farms. You phony little fake! To achieve success, one must understand the skills required and the personalities
that must be represented. The main theme of the plot seemed to be Willy reaching for the "American Dream".
Biff feels disillusioned by his role model and believes that everything he learned about life from his father is
meaningless, and he gives up on life. Willy is always talking about how he is going to move to the country,
build guest houses for the boys, and have a good garden. The first way in which Biff and Willy is their lack of
a positive role models. In effect, this left Biff with no positive role model. It always combines some story
which discusses human sufferings with a certain sense of audience fulfillment. When Willy realizes the results
of his adulterous actions, he commits suicide. Lacking dimension and depth of character, Bernard functions
primarily as a foil to expose Willy's tragic and pathetic nature. He feels as if he had failed in achieving
anything for himself or his family. He says, "You fake! To understand his novel more thoroughly, Arthur
Miller uses the most understandable method of comprehension, music, to express the emotions of the
characters in his play, "Death of a Salesman". Also when looking closer into the text, there is an unbelievably
exact parallel between Willy and Happy. Willy and Biff are very similar in that they both had no positive role
models, both feel that success is more important than enjoyment, and both had dreams taken away from them.
Willy has mood swings and sometimes thinks very highly of Biff sometimes but other times he hates him
Charley's son Bernard is such a character. Another way in which Willy and Biff are similar is their idea that
success is more important than enjoyment. Biff came back home this spring, because he didn't know what he
was doing with his life. Biff was to be a professional football player, but he gave up his efforts in life after
catching his father cheating on Linda. Willy is always having dreams but he never works for them to be able to
achieve them. He was the star of the football team and had scholarships to 3 college's, but he flunked math and
couldn't graduate, so he tried to work at many different jobs, and failed at each. Happy is a lonely, sad,
womanizing man who lies, cheats, and steals to get to the next level in his work Willy is shown to have a great
interest in gardening and carpentry, but he insists on being a salesman. A Greek tragedy is a sad story, which
represents a character with a tragic flaw leading to his downfall. He lives with his wife Linda, and his two
sons, Biff and Happy. One of his dreams was to become a successful salesman, but instead, he supports his
family with the loans he receives from his friend because his job earns him nothing. Willy's father left him
when he was a baby, and never had anyone to guide him through life. The other characters have no real
interaction with Willy that would allow for development All of the good advice Biff received from Willy is
shattered when he learns of his father's adulterous relationship. I was easily able to follow the plot, identify
with his characters, and picture the setting. Biff is Willy's and Linda's son. When looking at Hap's sad life, he
was crudely ignored, and was shown the wrong path to his personal success and happiness. The characters,
Willy, Linda, Biff, Happy, and Ben, have a certain style of music and instruments portraying them to show the
reader what type of emotional person they are Biff was another dream of Willy's. Financial success, business
success, outwardly perfect family, revered by your peers, and in general respected by all. He believes that
respect is only given to the successful and he would never take up The play examines the cost of blind faith in
the American Dream. These relationships can be brother and sister, mother and daughter, or father and son.


